
SEP 17 1986 

Docket No. 50-261 
License No. DPR-23 

V.Zrolina Power and Light Company 
ATTN: Mr. E. E. Utley 

Senior Executive Vice President 
Power Supply and Engineering 

and Construction 
P. 0. Box 1551 
Raleigh, NC 27602 

Gentlemen: 

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION 
(NRC INSPECTION REPORT NO. 50-261/86-21) 

This refers to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) inspection conducted by 
A. E. Tabaka on August 11-15, 1986. The inspection included a review of 
activities authorized for your H. B. Robinson facility. At the conclusion of the 
inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of your staff 
identified in the enclosed inspection report.  

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within these 
areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and 
representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of activities 
in progress.  

The inspection findings indicate that certain activities appeared to violate NRC 
requirements. The violation, references to pertinent requirements, and elements 
to be included in your response are described in the enclosed Notice of 
Violation.  

The enclosed Inspection Report documents an oral commitment (see page 2) made 
by a licensee representative and discussed in the exit interview. If your 
understanding of this commitment differs from the report statements, please 
inform this office promptly.  

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2, 
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and its enclosures 
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.  
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